
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  August 31, 2018 

 

NEWS RELEASE – Terrace Fire Department: Structure Fire at 2211 Doll St.  
 
 
 
 
On August 30, 2018 at approximately 10:22 pm Terrace and Thornhill Fire Departments responded to 
reports of a structure fire on Doll St. on Brauns Island. The Terrace Fire Department responded within 
minutes and found the garage fully involved. The Thornhill Fire Department arrived and established a 
water supply. 
 
The fire was extinguished using multiple apparatus, 15 Terrace Fire Department members as well as 
numerous Thornhill Fire Department members. The fire caused extensive damage to a large shop and 
equipment, however, crews were able to save the house located on the property. 
 
Fire Suppressions teams were stood down at 3:48 Friday morning, leaving behind a Fire Watch crew to 
remain at the scene until the investigation is completed. Emergency Social Services are looking after the 
occupants of residence providing lodging and essentials. The cause of the fire is under investigation at 
this time.  
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